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Dear Sir,





As you might imagine, I was interested to read the article concerning the thwarted gas attack on the European Parliament earlier this year. It raised two main issues for me.





Firstly, why were Members and staff not told of this at the time? This would have allowed us to have assessed  safety precautions and staff  could have considered whether they wished to continue working for us in the light of the possible dangers. I  believe the public visiting the Parliament, staff and members have been put at increased risk due to the lack of openness.





Secondly, why is the attempted sarin-gas attack being made public now? It can only be because the authorities wish to raise the political temperature around the alleged activities of Osama bin-Laden and to increase public support for military action against the country of Afghanistan. Personally, I  believe such action will increase terrorism and cost many more civilian lives. Western nations helped to create the Taliban regime in their fight against Soviet Communism. Many thousands of Afghans have already fled this brutal regime: many thousands who remain do not support it. How will their deaths make amends for the murderous activities of a millionaire, ex-Saudi terrorist, given shelter by their government? 





I  feel deeply angry that a possible attempt on my life and that of  many friends and colleagues should be used to help justify the deaths of even more civilians.





We should root out and punish those directly involved in such atrocities, which are truly crimes against humanity. If, however, we wish to uphold the values of freedom, democracy and civilisation that have been spoken of so frequently in the last few days, we can only do so through legal means and the due process of law.  That is what separates those values from the beliefs of terrorists. 





Yours faithfully,





Jean Lambert MEP


London Region, Green Party
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